
OCEAN CITY HOUSING AUTHORITY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’S MEETING 

 

The regular Board of Commissioners meeting has been rescheduled for 
Thursday, September 12, 2024 at 3 p.m.  All meetings are open to the 
public and will be held in the Ocean City Housing Authority’s Administration 
Building, 635 West Avenue, Ocean City, NJ 08226.  Meeting documents 
may be accessed at: http://www.oceancityha.org/commissioners-meetings/ 
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